
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

Intensive Outpatient Programs (IOP) Survey 
 

September 19, 2016 
 
 
Dear Provider: 
 
Optum Idaho is working in collaboration with the Idaho Department of Health and Welfare to further 
enhance the health and wellbeing of Idaho’s Behavioral Health Care system by investing in 
accountable, outcome-driven and recovery-centered programs and services.   
 
In partnership with IDHW, Optum Idaho is conducting a provider survey to determine your interest, 
readiness, capacity and barriers to offering adults and children/adolescents Intensive Outpatient 
Programs (IOP) for Behavioral Health (BH) and Substance Use Disorders (SUDs).  Optum 
recognizes that collaborative support and partnership with our providers is paramount to the success 
of this program.  
 
To access the survey, please follow the link at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/OptumIOP.  The 
survey can also be found on www.OptumIdaho.com, under the “Network Providers” section and 
“Alerts and Announcements.”   

If you have questions, please call the Optum Idaho Provider line at 1-800-202-0983. 
 
The survey will close September 30, 2016.   
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Optum Idaho Clinical Staff 
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